
Dear special committee members, 

I support the redistributing maps pass by the House in their current form. 

The House maps did a better job of representing NH, ensuring that our elections are fair, and that both 

sides can have a seat at the table.  Specifically, the House’s congressional map kept more shared police & 

fire departments, shared water & sewer systems and regional planning areas together. 

As you know, these are all services that rely heavily on federal funds. It is imperative that they have a 

United voice! I ask that you please pass the map as is! 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Godbout 

Manchester 


